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The Channels Site Office, 

Colchester Road, 

Chelmsford, 

Essex, CM2 5PG 

 

10th June 2019 

 

To: Residents affected by the works along Colchester Road, Chelmsford  

 

As you will be aware Henderson & Taylor (Public Works) Ltd, have been 

carrying out widening works along the A130 Colchester Road, 

 

We are now approaching the final stages of the project and will be 

undertaking full width carriageway surfacing between Fordson Road & the 

Sainsbury’s roundabout commencing on 27th June 2019 for approximately 

one week. 

 

These works will require full nightly closures of the A130 to enable the works to 

be safely undertake, with a traffic diversion being in force between 20:00 & 

05:00. 

 

During this time, residents of Fordson Road will be able to access their 

properties from the Boreham interchange roundabout, via a marshalled 

access gate. The gate will be maned by Traffic Management operatives 

enforcing an Access Only system. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Paul Reader 
 

 
If you have any queries, please contact:  Mon. – Fri.  (09.00am – 4.00pm) 

Paul Reader, Project Director, Henderson & Taylor (Public Works) Limited  

ptr@henderson-taylor.co.uk  Mobile: 07836 539988 

 

Head Office / Out of hours, please call 01375 850059 

and follow the out of hours instructions on the answer phone.  
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